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     Monday 23rd June 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are excited to be organising our Cloudside Summer Fayre, which we will be holding on Friday 11th July 
2025. The Fayre will start at 3.30pm and we will be announcing the winner of the raffle tickets during the 
fayre. This will be a wonderful opportunity for the community to come together at the end of an amazing 
academic year. 
 
In preparation for the Summer Fayre, we are appealing for any donations including prizes for the raffle, 
cake donations for a cake stall and teddy bears for the teddy bear tombola, in addition to a range of other 
stalls and we would be grateful for any donations that you could provide.  
 
Please send any donations in with your child and these can be passed onto Mr Young and our Support 
Group. Cake donations can be sent in Thursday 10th / Friday 11th July 2025. 
 
If you would like further information, please contact the office info@cloudsideacademy.co.uk 
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity,  
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Mr Young and Parent Forum 


